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CITY OF RIALTO 
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

ROAD CLOSURE NOTIFICATION 

HALLOWEEN HIGH-JINKS 
EVENT! 

 

October 31, 2024 
 
The City will be celebrating its annual Halloween Hi-Jinks Event this evening so come 
out and enjoy some ghoulish fun!! 
 

As a result of this event, the following complete road closures will be set in place: 
 

• Palm Avenue between First Street and Rialto Avenue – Closed from 12:00 P.M. 
to Midnight 

• First Street between Willow and Palm Avenues – Closed from 12:00 P.M. to 
Midnight 

• Rialto Avenue between Palm and Willow Avenues – Closed from 5:30 P.M. to 
Midnight 

 

City Hall parking for visitors/customers will be available in the south parking lot (off of 
Rialto Avenue) until 5:30 P.M. 
 

Access to the voting ballot box will be available from Rialto Avenue until 5:30 P.M. 
 

Thank you for your patience and support during this fun filled City event.  For questions 
related to this traffic advisory please contact: 
 
 

Public Works Department (909) 820-2602 
Email: publicworks@rialtoca.gov 

Website: www.yourrialto.com 

mailto:publicworks@rialtoca.gov
http://www.rialtoca.gov/

